
30/11/2019 

MR Frank Valentino 
- 14 Waratah Parade PDE 
Narraweena NSW 2099 
Francesco.valentino@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1190 - 9999 Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

This is a great initiative and about time the facilities in the northern beaches are updated and 
upgraded. This shouldn’t stop here a full redevelopment of the Brookvale park precinct is 
needed. This provides the people of the Northeen Beaches and wider northern Sydney area 
premier sporting and community facilities that they can be proud of. This will allow for greater 
sport participation for boys and girls, more community facilities and areas attract people to the 
northern beaches area in turn growing the local businesses and assisting jobs to the area 

Sent: 30/11/2019 1:40:21 PM
Subject: Online Submission


